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Good Morning,
 
I recently received a message from Enbridge informing me of their
application to the Ontario Energy Board for rate increases.
 
I'm unclear as to procedure but I'm writing to voice my opinion in
the matter.
 
This year Enbridge increased my monthly bill by just under 100%
and it would appear that isn't enough for them.
 
I am a newly minted recipient of the Old Age Pension but have
been on CPP Disability for the past 15 years, and getting by is a
challenge to say the least, yet Enbridge saw fit to double my
heating costs without warning adding to an already difficult
struggle to make ends meet. 
 
This blast to the budget hits just as the need for heat kicks in and,
given that my furnace only runs about 6 months of the year, makes
the heating cost for a single low income person in a home under
1100 sq. ft. almost $1600/year.
 
A home I might add that is tight and proven efficient through the
Green Saver programs updates and testing as well as new
windows and doors.
 
No other entity has increased prices to such an extent throughout
the rigors of the pandemic (including fuel) and I fail to understand
how Enbridge has been permitted to take such a huge leap at one
time and then go looking for more.
 






